
Sent: 8/03/2025 12:42:08 PM
Subject: Objection - DA2025/0132

Dear Council,

I would like to object to DA2025/0132 for the following reasons. The primary reason is traffic
congestion. The area is already a pinch point and it takes multiple lights to get through the
main intersection. The traffic already frequently gets blocked at the roundabout. There is
already a KFC very close and the queues often block the road and back up into the main
intersection. Bringing more traffic and congestion would be ridiculous. There are unit blocks
right next to the proposed site that would have their views and amenity reduced. I also worry
about increased risk to pedestrians. I also worry about the hours of operation of proposed
McDonald’s which would bring noise, traffic, drunkenness, etc to the area.

Thank you

Kind regards,
Caty


